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wsask.ca 

306-741-7718May 8, 2025 

Via Email: villageofbroderick@yourlink.ca 

Village of Broderick 
Box 29 
BRODERICK SK   S0H 0L0 

Attention Waterworks Owner/Operator: 

RE: Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory for the Village of Broderick:  - Rescinded 

The Water Security Agency (WSA) is satisfied with two sets of negative bacteriological sampling 
and adequate disinfection residuals and turbidity values from samples that have been collected from 
the water distribution system following raw water deterioration in quality which caused the high 
turbidity in the treated water.  Therefore, effective immediately the WSA is rescinding the 
“Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory” for the residents and users of the Village of Broderick 
water supply. 

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 306-741-7718 or 
scott.klippenstein@wsask.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Klippenstein 
Environment Officer 
Water Security Agency 

cc: Don Turner - Manager, Compliance Promotion South, WSA (email) 
Water Advisories, Water Security Agency 
Saskatchewan Health Authority, Rosetown Office 




